
 

 

3rd November 2022 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 4 visit to Lullingstone Country Park 
 
As part of our Roman topic work and an introduction to our study of rivers next term, we are excited about taking Year 
4 on a visit to Lullingstone Country Park on Tuesday 29th November 2022.  We will be travelling by coach to Lullingstone 
and plan to leave school shortly after 9.00am. 
  
Our plan is to arrive at Lullingstone Country Park at about 10 am where we will be met by a Park Ranger.  The Ranger 
will be leading a session for both classes about Rivers (one class in the morning, the other in the afternoon), while we 
will lead our own classes on the subject of Early Settlers, as there is a Roman Villa close by.  Unfortunately, the Villa is 
not open to schools during the winter months.  However, this topic will still be covered by content planned by the Park 
Ranger.  We will leave the Park at 2 pm to arrive back at school for 3 pm. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch.  Please ensure this is named and is in a disposable bag.  The children should 
not bring any fizzy drinks, glass containers, nuts or sweets.  Children will be required to wear school uniform and trainers. 
We may need wellington boots/a rain coat if we have wet weather; please check the forecast nearer the time. 
 
In order to cover the cost of the coach we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per pupil. The PTA have 
kindly agreed to subsidise the cost of the coach as the total amount is approximately £1200.  This covers the cost of the 
coach for the day, as Lullingstone Country Park were able to offer us a day with a Park Ranger free of charge.  Please 
note that whilst this is a voluntary contribution, if we do not receive sufficient contributions then the trip may have to 
be cancelled.  Also, as the total cost of the visit is split equally across all pupils in the party, we are unable to provide 
refunds.  Please make payment via the trips tab on Arbor.  
 
If you wish your child to participate in the visit, please return the reply slip to the class teacher by Tuesday 22nd 
November.  If you have any further questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to speak to the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Taylor    Mrs. Gallagher 
 
 

 
Year 4 visit to Lullingstone Country Park  – Tuesday 29th November 2022 

 
Name of Child:  ____________________________  Class: _____________________ 
 

 I give permission for my child to participate in the above visit to Lullingstone Country Park 
 I have made an online payment of £15.00 for the visit through Arbor.   

 
Signature: _________________________  Date:  _______________________ 

 


